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Who Was There?
Christopher Lawrence – Vice President, Mohawk Valley EDGE
Laura Cohen – Vice President, Mohawk Valley EDGE

What We Did
The Healthy for Good Expo was an all-day event held in February 2024 at Utica 
University for the 50th anniversary of America’s Greatest Heart Run & Walk. Our 
team staffed a booth from 11:00 am- 7:00 pm to share information with people 
about the Reimagine St. Luke’s project and gather community input on ideas for 
the redevelopment of the former St. Luke’s campus. Over 100 people visited the 
booth and shared their ideas and comments. 

The following prompts were provided to spark discussion:
St. Luke’s is special to me because...

We should build on successes including…

I imagine St. Luke’s will benefit our neighborhood by…

Please tell us other places you visited and thought “I   
wish we had this at home!”
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What Was Said

During the Healthy for Good Expo, people wrote their concerns, ideas and thoughts on brown paper boards:
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